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Our 2nd Ammendment Rights clearly state "shall not be infringed upon". As a United 

States Citizen I have the constitutional right to own a gun without unnecessary fees 

and permits. Oregon clearly wants to ban 2A because they continue to attack gun 

owners rights by putting through bill after bill to infringe our rights as constitutional 

gun owners. 


